
 
Sent: 27 July 2021 15:33 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comedy Fest August Bank Holiday - Support! 

 

To whom it may concern  
 

My name is xxx and I am in full support and looking forward to attending the Comedy 

Festival to be held in Roundwood Park this Bank Holiday August 27th-30th 2021 which I 

have heard, to my horror, there has been an objection to this event. 
 

I wanted to add my full support for this event because I think this is a much needed and 

appreciated event for our community. It has been organised to a high level with 

accredited comedians from around the UK who wish to provide our community with an 

awesome event showcasing and giving a well appreciated entertainment during these 

somber times of the pandemic.  The organisers are well established at delivering events 

at a high level in not only this area but beyond which have been well attended with well 

mannered and respectable clientele for several years and I am looking forward with great 

anticipation to attending with my family. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

 

 

 


